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Interference to the Global Navigational Satelite Service (GNSS) 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                      

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that harmful 

interference to the Global Navigational Satelite Service (GNSS) has been reported by 

the Malta Communications Authority. 

 

Due to this interference, the GNNS and the GPS service may be adversely effected. 
 

Mariners are advised to use all available means to ascertain safety of navigation.  

 
      

         

 

 

 

 

 


